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1st March 2024 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

We are delighted to inform you that our Christmas Movie Night raised £600 for the transport to Blackpool Zoo 
in June. We have planned our next fundraising event which is a Chocolate raffle.  

On Friday 15th March 2024 there will be a non-uniform day, please can we ask that your child brings a donation 
of chocolate into school for our chocolate raffle. 

School will make up chocolate hampers with the donations received.  Raffle tickets for these hampers will be on 
sale from Monday 4th March at £2.00 a strip, each child will be sent home with strips if purchased on Parent 
Pay. We will not be taking cash payments for raffle tickets. 

All the money raised will go towards our coaches to the Zoo.  

Many thanks for your continued support. 
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